
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 25, 1996 

 

Dean Kermit Hall 

College Of Humanities 

186 University Hall 

230 North Oval Mall 

Ohio State University 

Columbus, Ohio 43210-1319 

 

Re: Second Request for CIA Documents 

 

Dear Dr. Hall: 

 

In response to your request, we have selected some documents that you may wish to use at the OAH 

meeting.  Enclosed is a packet of pages from the “Lopez Report,” including the “old NARA version” 

and the new declassified version.  As you may recall, this record originated with the HSCA, not the 

CIA.  But the report contains many redactions with CIA equities relating to CIA’s operations in the 

Mexico City station.   If you have any questions, please contact us. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Mary McAuliffe 

 

Enclosures  


